
 

                                                          ATTAINMENT AT THE COPPICE 
 
Schools have not been required to publish results since the academic year 2018 / 2019 as no formal 
assessments have taken place due to Covid.  
 
Our last published results are therefore as follows (National figures in red):  
 


